
 

 
15 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

On Friday 24 May we are holding our Leaver’s Assembly in the Main Hall at 1.30pm; my 
last formal assembly with the whole year group! 
 

Your young person will finish their class at 1pm, go to lunch, and then straight to the 
Hall at 1.30pm. We’ll dismiss them no later than 2.15pm. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs S Davis 

Head of Year 11 
 


